
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
DATE  December 4, 2019 
 
TO  GCTD Board of Directors 
 
FROM  Steven Brown, General Manager 
 
SUBJECT Recognition of Steve L. Rosenberg  
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please join me in recognizing Steve Rosenberg upon his retirement after almost 13 years 
of service to Gold Coast Transit District as the Director of Finance and Administration.  
Steve began working at SCAT/GCTD in January of 2007.  Prior to joining us he worked 
for 3 ½ years for LA Metro, where he learned the transit industry while serving as the 
Financial Services Manager for the San Gabriel Valley Sector.   
 
Steve also worked for Lockheed Martin for 18 years, the last nine as Business Manager 
for their Corporate Environmental Programs Office. He spent three years as Regional 
Finance Manager for RISO, an international office equipment company.   
 
Steve lives in Westlake Village with his wife: Joy.  He has two sons: Adam (32) and Justin 
(28).  Steve’s interests include sports, travel, politics and world events. 
 
Everyone at GCTD wishes Steve well in his retirement and hope he and Joy are able to 
enjoy traveling to many great destinations around the world. 
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	FROM  Steven Brown, General Manager

